
November 3, 2009

Dear youth coaches,

As the BYU Dancesport Championship approaches we are also preparing for our annual BYU
Ballroom Dance Preview Night for high school students. This event is a great way for us to get to
know your students that are interested in attending BYU when they graduate.  In addition to an
overview of our program those that attend can expect a packet that explains: 

 -The admissions criteria and application procedures for BYU 
- Expectations of those that participate in our ballroom dance program
- Guidelines on applying for ballroom dance scholarships

We will also be available to answer any questions that your students or their parents may have.
Please announce the following to you students: 

BYU Ballroom Dance Highschool
Preview Night 

When: November 13   immediately following the Friday evening session th

of the BYU Dancesport Championships

Where BYU Wilkinson Student Center- room 3211

Who : All Juniors and Seniors (and parents) who are interested in attending
BYU and being part of the BYU Ballroom Dance Program.  We hope
to see all coaches as well.

As coaches, we are asking you to pinpoint those students you think would do well in our program
and personally invite them to attend this informative evening.

Would you please contact Eleanor Wiblin at 422-4623 by November 9th  and let her knowth

how many from your program will be attending.  Thanks for all you do. We look forward to
seeing you and your students at the upcoming BYU Dancesport Championships.

Thanks

Curt Holman
BYU Ballroom Dance Division 


